
Ben Eveleigh - Online Submission from David Southall of Not applicable 
(object) 

  

   

Re:Modification (MP08_0172 MOD 3) - Helipad and Height increase  

I object to the above proposal. I consider it unacceptable to approve a submission that allows for the exceeding of 

allowed noise levels of 95dB(A)in any cirecumstances. I do not feel that a sufficient argument has been established 

for the inclusion of a second helipad, and consider the current helipad and its usage to be suitable for the new 

development considering that the proposal is that this will remain the primary helipad for the hospital. I also feel 

that the debate on the need for a second helipad should have been decided in the original submission rather than 

at this late stage of the building of the development. 

 

 

Name: David Southall 

Organisation: Not applicable 

 

Address: 

62/13 Herbert Street  

St. Leonards NSW 2065 

 

 

IP Address: 220-244-26-58.static.tpgi.com.au - 220.244.26.58 

 

Submission for Job: #4189 Modification (MP08_0172 MOD 3) - Helipad and Height increase 

https://majorprojects.onhiive.com/index.pl?action=view_job&id=4189 

 

Site: #185 Royal North Shore Hospital 

https://majorprojects.onhiive.com/index.pl?action=view_site&id=185 

 

 

---------------------  

 

Ben Eveleigh 

 

E: ben.eveleigh@planning.nsw.gov.au  

---------------------  
 

From:    David Southall <djs1428@hotmail.com>

To:    Ben Eveleigh <ben.eveleigh@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Date:    21/10/2010 10:06 PM

Subject:   Online Submission from David Southall of Not applicable (object)

CC:    <assessments@planning.nsw.gov.au>
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